GRAND DUCHY OF LUXEMBOURG
Embassy in Thailand

Ref: VN/086/2017

The Embassy of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg in Bangkok
presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations Population Fund
(UNFPA) and, with reference to the latter’s Verbal Note No. FPA-167/2017
dated 7™ June 2017, would like to convey its condolences for the passing
away of Dr. Babatunde Osotimehin, Executive Director of the of the United
Nations Population Fund and Under-Secretary-General on 4 June 2017.

The Embassy of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations Population Fund the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Bangkok, June 8", 2017

The Office of the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA)
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